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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                             Friday 1st March  

 

Welcome back to Spring 2. The children and staff have been working their socks off this week and 

there has been a really wonderful buzz of creative activity around school. We have been delighted to 

welcome a new member of staff to our team this half term, Lucie Bebe, who will be working as a TA 

with Years 1 & 2 and as an HTLA across the school.  

 

Bird Box Camera 

Look who has been investigating our bird box! 

We are all keeping our fingers crossed that he 

decides to build a nest. If you want to learn 

more about how a Blue Tit builds his nest- you 

can watch a video here… 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=7EPJEg6R3SM 

So far, our Blue Tit has spent a few days 

pecking the walls- so it’s looking promising. The male builds the nest before 

introducing the female to her new home. 

 

 

PTFA clothing donations and World Book Day costumes 

Many thanks for your clothing donations- we have a huge pile in the hall. The PTFA will now weigh 

them and claim 40p per kilo. It's a simple way to raise funds, and the clothes will go to those who 

need it.  We also had a fabulous response to our World Book Day costume swap- a great way to make 

a sustainable difference- thank you so much to those families who supported this.  

 

Don’t forget: 

World Book Day (Early) - Monday 4th March 

Visit from author Struan Murphy (Year 5/6) Thursday 7th March 

Year 4 Residential- 6th/7th/8th March 

Parents’ Evening – Week beginning 11th March  

 

STEM week – 11th March - 15th March 

We have many exciting activities planned during the week including; 

Stemfest for all children run by Y5, a stick insect invasion in EYFS and KS1, VR afternoon for Key 

Stage 2 and a longest marble run competition.  

Monday 11th Heber Science Fair 4-7pm 

Friday 15th Comic Relief Red Nose Day- Bring a £1 donation-Theme is ‘Crazy Scientific Hair’ 

Spring Bingo - Thursday 21st March  

 

If parents have any cardboard or junk modelling materials, please could you send them in for the 

marble run competitions.  

mailto:admin@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk
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 We had a super PTFA meeting on Wednesday night this week. Everyone was bursting with ideas and 

there are some great plans for the future. Please find below, the new issue of the PTFA newsletter 

produced by the amazing PTFA Comms. team. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a super weekend, Mrs Bolton 


